

January 3, 2014

Andrea R. Brown 47 Anderson Ave., #2 Fairview, NJ 07022

Dear Andrea,

Thank you for all you do to make a difference for the patients, physicians and staff of Englewood Hospital and Medical Center. Throughout the year your generous gift of time has enabled the Medical Center to provide compassionate care to our community. Your dedication and commitment to the Medical Center are greatly appreciated.

Best wishes to you and your family for a very healthy and joyful New Year.

Sincerely,

Carol Hoth

Director of Volunteer Services

Carol OLoth